
FAMILY CHARTER OF COMMITMENTS

Everyone at Kerry’s Place follows a list of
commitments, called the Family Charter
of Commitments, so that we can all
work together respectfully.

I need my family and support staff to
work as a team, and to talk to one
another regularly. It is important that
everyone listens to different ideas so
that we can create the best plan for me.

Everyone learns and grows. I can expect
my family and support staff to share
information with one another as they
learn about me.

We teach each other to make things
better.

Choices that fit my preferences are
important to me. I can expect my family
to help me make the best choices in
any situation. Support staff help me
understand different options.

I need everyone to be honest with me. I
need my family to be truthful and
supportive while planning for me. I
expect my support staff to recognize my
abilities and preferences in order to help
me achieve my best quality of life.

The Family Charter of Commitments can be found on kerrysplace.org.


